
Twin Creeks I and II Homeowners Board Meeting

August 3, 2011

Board Members Present:  Brown, Kinser, Johnson, Pisarra, Turner

The board discussed the construction of a pergola to be located above the baby pool at 
our swimming pool area.  We affirm our commitment to completing this project this year.
We will also purchase new deck chairs for the swimming pool area.

We also discussed the idea of purchasing another bench and a shaded picnic table for the 
playground area.

Construction of the fence South of the main entrance on Mingo Road is progressing with 
the construction moving from the South toward the main entrance.  New fescue will be 
planted  along the fence line later in the Fall when the weather cools down.

Our Octoberfest Party for adults is tentatively scheduled for Saturday night, October 15th. 
OU, OSU and TU will have “away” football games that day.

Our September Social for everyone was briefly discussed.  We will have inflatables for 
the children.  No firm decisions or dates were reached.         


